APPLICATION FOR USE OF ALCOHOL ON UNITED CHURCH PREMISES

Introduction:  The United Church does not intend to seek a licence for the use of alcohol on its premises. (United Church Council 6.01.09)

There are legal requirements about serving alcohol without a licence, which will be applied to any request to serve alcohol at an event held in the United Church.
1. Drinks may only be served if no money changes hands at the event.
2. Drinks may not be served if tickets are charged for the event.
3. Drinks may not be served if a charity collection is taken at an event or goods are sold, even if the drink is not charged for.

Conditions of Application

· The event organiser is to apply to the United Church Council for permission to serve a glass of wine at an event by completing the form below.

· Permission will relate only to the named, agreed event (not organiser). A new application must be made for any future event.

· The only form of alcohol permitted is wine. No beer or spirits will be allowed.

· The organiser is responsible for providing the glass of wine and removing bottles from the premises at the end of the event.

· No charge may be made for the glass of wine.

· The wine may not be consumed in the main Sanctuary or in the Chapel.

· The glass of wine must not be the main purpose of the event or an inducement for people to attend the event.

· Organisers must ensure there are no other constraints that would require the United Church to need a licence for the event.

· Written permission must be obtained from the United Church before wine may be served at the event.


Application Form

Named Event  

Organisation   

Date and Purpose of the Named Event 


I agree to abide by all the above conditions relating to the serving of wine on United Church premises. 

Event Organiser 
Tel. no.



Date of Application 

